Contact:  Eric Mayne

Recall: Fuel Tank Control Valve

February 20, 2013, Auburn Hills, Mich. - Chrysler Group LLC will conduct a safety recall to locate 16 vehicles with
damaged fuel tank control valves.

They are among 1,934 model-year 2013 Chrysler 200 and Dodge Avenger mid-size sedans built over a five-day
period last fall and sold in North America. A routine maintenance operation led the tank supplier to discover it had
shipped damaged goods.

Chrysler Group dealers will inspect all vehicles subject to the recall. If damaged control valves are found, the
vehicles’ fuel-tank assemblies will be replaced at no cost to customers.

Damaged control valves could cause engine stalling or fuel leakage.

Chrysler Group is unaware of any accidents or injuries linked to this campaign. Nor is Chrysler Group aware of any
complaints.

Affected customers will be notified directly.

-H#H#H-
Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com




